
EDUFAIR 2023 

On December 13, 2023, Mount Carmel College organized an Edufair with the objective of 

creating awareness among pre-university students and exposing them to the latest 

advancements and career opportunities in the field of Science. The event aimed to inspire 

young minds by showcasing the diverse possibilities within scientific disciplines. 

The Department of Botany played a significant role in the Edufair by setting up interactive 

stalls designed to engage students of the 11th and 12th grades. These stalls were thoughtfully 

curated to highlight both academic and co-curricular activities, emphasizing the critical 

importance of studying Plant Sciences. Through meticulously crafted models and innovative 

activities, the department showcased the multifaceted nature of Botany and its applications in 

real-world scenarios. 

The displays covered a wide range of topics, including plant physiology, ecology, genetics, and 

sustainable practices. Students were provided with hands-on opportunities to interact with 

models, experiments, and live demonstrations that illustrated fundamental concepts in Plant 

Sciences. In addition to academic insights, the stalls also featured co-curricular initiatives such 

as herbal gardening, environmental conservation projects, and the use of botanical knowledge 

in everyday life. 

The engaging activities captured the interest of students, fostering curiosity and encouraging 

them to consider Plant Sciences as a vital and exciting area of study. The department’s efforts 

were instrumental in demonstrating the relevance of Botany in addressing global challenges 

such as climate change, biodiversity loss, and sustainable development, thereby motivating 

students to explore careers in this field. 



 

 



 

 


